
 

 

 

2329 West Mall  

Vancouver, BC V6T 1Z4  

 

April 9th 2019  

 

Marium Hamidi 

President 

Alma Mater Society  

3500 – 6133 University Blvd 

Vancouver, BC V6T 1Z1 

 

Dear Ms. Hamidi,  

 

Please see my attached report on the Feasibility Analysis for the Addition of Practical and Life 

Related Courses at UBC. In order to assist you and the rest of the AMS Student Council with 

what courses are in demand by the students, I have collected data from a sample of UBC students 

in regard to practical life courses that could be offered through the Alma Mater Society.  

 

It has been an honour to conduct this report for the students of UBC. I hope that the findings will 

be useful in preparing the courses and schedules for the coming years for AMS. If you have any 

questions or would like to discuss the content of this report, please contact me via email at 

mahsa_09@hotmail.com. 

 

Best regards,  

 
Mahsa Ehtemam 

 


